
From: Samuel Durkin (samussr337@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: commentletters
Subject: Statewide Dredged or Fill Procedures
Date: Saturday, September 16, 2017 9:01:32 AM

Dear  Chair of the State Water Resources Control Board,

Dear Chair Marcus and Board Members,

Thank you for your leadership on protecting California's wetlands. Wetlands provide key functions in our
ecosystem, and we must do all we can to protect the less than 10% of our historic wetlands that we have left. We
urge you to adopt strong protections for our wetlands.

As you're aware, the federal government is planning to rescind the Clean Water Rule, and let more wetlands across
the country be destroyed. This is unacceptable for California.

The Water Board needs to intervene and adopt a strong rule for wetlands as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Samuel Durkin 
5048 Lakeview Cir
Fairfield, CA 94534
samussr337@hotmail.com
(707) 366-9860

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Public Comment
Statewide Dredged or Fill Procedures

Deadline: 9/18/17 by 12 noon
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